
State Specific Information and Boards of Pharmacy 

Arkansas Department of Public Health ADPH 
For concerns, questions, or to lodge complaints about local home health agencies that may be involved with 
your care, or questions concerning the implementation of the advance directives requirement, contact the 
Arkansas Department of Public Health at: 

Arkansas Department of Health 
4815 W. Markham, Little Rock, AR 72205-3867 

Phone: 501-661-2000 
Fax: 501-280-4444 

Board of Health 
Phone: 501-683-6626 

Fax: 501-661-2357 

Email: asbp@arkansas.gov. 

Website: https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/ 

The ADPH offices are open Monday through Friday Office: Weekdays 8 a.m. – 4:30p.m. 

Website: https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/ 

Online Complaint Form: https://pharmacyboard.arkansas.gov/filing-a-complaint 

Arkansas State Board of Pharmacy 
For concerns, questions, or to lodge complaints about a pharmacy that may be involved with your care, 
contact Arkansas Board of Pharmacy at: 

Arkansas State Board of Pharmacy 
322 South Main Street, Suite 600 

Little Rock, AR 72201 
Phone: 501.682.0190 

Fax: 501.682.0195 
asbp@arkansas.gov 

  

Website: https://pharmacyboard.arkansas.gov/ 

If you have any questions you may call Monday through Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. at 

(501) 682-0190.

Website: https://pharmacyboard.arkansas.gov/ 
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